
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank 

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

Project update                                                                                 June 28, 2016  

Increased noise and activity expected through Friday, July 1  
during pump station power upgrade 

 

Starting Wednesday, June 29, King County’s contractor for the Murray CSO Control Project will begin 
connecting the Murray Pump Station to the same electrical power system as the underground storage tank. The 
connection is needed to ensure a more reliable power source for the pump station when the facility becomes 
operational this fall. Crews will use a temporary generator to the site to maintain power to the pump station while 
new electrical connections are put in place. The temporary generator will be placed next to the Murray Pump 
Station in the southeast corner of Lowman Beach Park. 
 
This work is expected to take 48 hours to complete and will require the temporary generator to run continuously 
overnight through Friday, July 1. Increased noise levels from the generator are expected. Noise from the 
generator may be more noticeable at night when ambient noise levels are lower. The contractor will take 
measures to mitigate the noise emitted by the generator to the extent possible and will monitor noise periodically 
during the operation. The generator will be placed as far away from the nearest residences as possible. 
 
A small crew will work inside the facility building at night to complete the power upgrade using handheld 
equipment. Indoor work will be limited to quiet, low-impact activities. You may notice lights on inside the building 
and crews going to or coming from the facility building.  
 
King County and its contractor appreciate your 
patience as we work to complete this work. 
Please direct any concerns or inquiries to the 
project hotline: 206-205-9186. The hotline will be 
the best resource for contacting the project team 
during night work hours.  

What to expect:  
 

 Continuous, low level noise from the 
temporary generator through Friday, July 1 

 A small crew working inside the facility 
building at night 

 Crews on-site to monitor operations and 
power at the Murray Pump Station at all times 

 Regular project work to continue during 
daytime working hours 

 No work on Monday, July 4 

 A temporary generator is needed to upgrade the power source 
to the Murray Pump Station. 


